Brian Singer-Towns

I strongly support stronger limits and tighter restrictions on PFAs. These chemicals have been
linked to many negative health effects in human beings, fish, and other animals. Thank you for
proposing the strongest limits on PFAs in Minnesota history to be included in this wastewater
permit.



